
From: Nishan   
Sent: Sunday, January 19, 2020 1:45 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: A small change in style  

 
Jon, 

 

Small change in style for the fence.  Pretty much the same as the original but the vertical pieces are more 

solid.  I am attaching a picture of what we are going with. 

 

Please inform the board for our Wednesday meeting. 

 

Let me know that you received this email. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Nishan 

734-834-2737 
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